Minutes of a Committee Meeting of the Fellowship of 1066 Longmarkers held at 16 Brading Close on January
16th, 2001.

The meeting open at 7.40 p.m.

Present:
Arthur Coleman (in the Chair), Denis Coleman, Esther Carpenter, Emie Spray and Ron & Connie Longley.

Apologies for absence:
An apologies for absence were received from Dave Morris and Sid Powell.

Minutes:
The minutes of the previous meeting having been circulated were taken as read and adopted.

Matters arising:

As agreed in those minutes a £10 donation in memory of Colin Sinden has been sent to St. Michael’s Hospice and
a letter of thanks and a receipt have been received.

Colin’s ex-wife, Joyce, and his daughters have been contacted about our Dinner and it seems they are not interested.

Financial report:

A donation of £20 has been received from Peter & Gill Stone as they are unable to attend our Dinner due to a
National R.T.T.C. meeting on the same weekend. A receipt has been issued. The £20 was put into petty cash and
£10 was used for the Hospice donation; £1 for envelopes and £2.38p for stamps.

With no transactions taking place the bank balance remains at £753.29p

Dinner/Dance 2001:

All speakers have been arranged with Pete Wall as Toastmaster, and all other items arranged including the menus
as previously agreed.

It was decided that the Chairman should book the 2002 Dinner for the last Saturday in January. A sub-committee
meeting was arranged for the Tuesday morning prior to the Dinner.

Christmas Meet 2000:
This eventually took place in the Two Sawyers, Pett with everyone attending very pleased with the evening, with good
food and drink in good surroundings.

Christmas Meet 2001:
The meeting decided to use the same venue again but as no booking is required we will contact them nearer the time.

Any other business:
No matters arose under this heading.

Date of next meeting:
The next committee meeting was arranged for Tuesday February 27th 2001 to be held at 16 Brading Close at 7.30pm.

There being no further business the Chairman thanked all for their attendance and a vote of thanks was expressed
to the Chair and agreed by all. The meeting closed at 8.55pm

Date: February 27th, 2001




